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Comments: It is the responsibility of the US Forest Service to protect public lands and do their due diligence
when approving any kind of development projects. The magnitude of development that the Holland Lake Lodge is
purposing warrants both an Environmental Assessment and an Environmental Impact Statement. Anything less
would be unacceptable. In addition, the Holland Lake Lodge is historic and should be preserved as such. Holland
Lake is a treasure for Montanans and should be preserved in its current state with no further development.
Exclusion of an Environmental Assessment and Environmental Impact Statement from this process is not
responsible land management of public lands. Holland Lake and Upper Holland Lake provide crucial habitat for
wildlife. Recreation currently has an impact on the area but is minimal. Please preserve Holland Lake and the
habitat around it. | oppose the development of Holland Lake Lodge.



